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Iceland Post and Western Union have signed a partnership agreement that Western Union
services will be available at post offices.

Iceland Post and Western Union have signed
a partnership agreement that Western Union
services will be available at post offices. The
service will be available at post offices
throughout the country as of June 26, 2017.

Western Union is a leader in global payment
services, enabling people to send money to
family and friends around the world in a
convenient, simple and quick way at low
cost. 
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